
City of Independence 

Airport Board 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

TO: Airport Board 

FROM: Brett Soukup  

DATE OF 
MEETING:  May 1, 2024 

SUBJECT:   Craig Schutte Memorial 
 

BACKGROUND:  
 
The Schutte Family has contacted me about wanting to put a memorial at the airport in honor of 
Craig Schutte. The family wants to put a bench with a plaque with Craig’s name on it.    
 

 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 

 

Staff recommends that the airport board discuss this and make a recommendation to proceed to 
send this to the council for final approval. This memorial would be best suited just outside the 
door that goes out to the airfield where everyone who flies in and out will have an opportunity to 
see it.   


